
RESOLUTION NO. 4 

WHEREAS, At the July 21, 1992 Board of Iowa County Supervisors 

meeting it was directed that the Claims, Printing and Public Property 

Committee to interview various architectural firms for preliminary 

study of a future courthouse addition; 

WHEREAS, at previous joint meetings between Claims, Printing and 

Public Property and American Disabilities Committees had shortlisted 

from approximate fifteen architectural and engineering firms to five 

firms; and 

WHEREAS, the five firms from shortlist are RaC. Shutter, Inc., 

Durant Group, CPR, Vierbircher & Associates and Stubenrach & Associates 

which were interviewed by the joint committee on March 31, 1994; and 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, we the members of the Iowa County 

committee Claims, Printing & Public Property and Committee on American 

Disabilities do recommend to Board of county Supervisors employing R.C. 

Shutter, Inc. as architect to conduct a preliminary study of courthouse 

addition until action of construction has been decided upon. 

Dated this 19th day of April 

Robert Mellom 

Finkelmeyer 

Iowa County Committee on 

Claims, printing & Public Property 

, 19� 

Respectfully submitted, 

Vincent Limmex, Chairperson 

Jean Ellarson 
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Paul Finkelmeyer 

Iowa County committee on 

American Disabilities Act 


